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September 5, 2014
Dear Business Owner/Manager:

On behalf of the Butte Vista Parent Club, I am writing to request a donation for Butte Vista School’s annual Fall Festival to be held Friday, October 17, 2014.  This event historically generates funds that are used to support our sports program, extracurricular programs, and teacher and facility needs.  This event is always well attended, and your business will be publicly recognized for its generosity.

The Butte Vista Parent Club is a registered non-profit organization, and your donation may be tax deductible (please seek the advice of your tax-preparer for specific deductibility guidelines).

I realize that many requests need to be evaluated and appreciate your time and consideration.  Please feel free contact Jennifer Jelavich at 923-2242 should you require any additional information.  Thank you very much for considering our request.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Jelavich
Butte Vista Parent Club Co-President
A 501(c)(3) Registered Non-Profit Corporation

EIN#: 68-0339491
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